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June 19, 2023         VIA E-MAIL 

 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar (registrar@oeb.ca) 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: EB-2023-0140  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership 

Motion to review and vary EB-2022-0184 Decision and Order (Phase 2) relating to Customer 
Volume Variance Account, and a request for stay of the implementation of certain aspects of 
the Decision 
 
On June 9th the Board responded by Procedural Order No. 2 to EPCOR’s request for an extension 
to its filing of argument-in-chief from June 22 to July 6, 2023, or two weeks.   VECC, a party to 
this proceeding, did not object to this request. 
 
The Board granted the requested extension and in doing so removed one week from the time 
after which argument-in-chief is filed for parties to respond with their submissions (from July 13 
to July 20). 
 
In the interest of fairness and with the recognition that all parties may be equally affected by 
changes to schedules (especially considering the summer holiday season) VECC requests that 
the Board extend the time for intervenor submissions by an equal amount of time and until July 
27, 2023. 
 

 
Yours truly, 

 
Mark Garner 
Consultants for VECC/PIAC 
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